pennsylvania

rir DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL

PROTECTION

June 7, 2023

Pennsylvania Department of Insurance
Gregory Schwartz

Financial Analyst

1345 Strawberry Square

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

Per Department of Insurance guidance, the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental
Protection’s Coal and Clay Mine Subsidence Insurance Fund (Fund) is submitting this letter in
lieu of the Corporate Governance Annual Disclosure (CGAD) because nothing in last year’s
CGAD submission has changed aside from the date of the last meeting. The Fund is governed by
the Coal and Clay Mine Subsidence Insurance Board (“Board”) The Board last met on January
12, 2023.

Should you have any questions, please contact James Charowsky, Mine Subsidence Insurance
Administrator, by email at jcharowsky@pa.gov or by phone at 717.787.7007.

Respectfully,

Nathan Houtz, P.G.
Director
Bureau of Mining Programs
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